
From: Neel Don [NDon@ausgrid.com.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 29 January 2014 11:01:10 AM 
To: Pittwater Council 
CC: John Hartman; Srividya Kannan 
Subject: Planning Proposal PP0007/13 Warriewood - Letter from Ausgrid  Hi Liza,   Sorry for the delay in replying to request for comments for the above planning proposal.     Please find attached below Ausgrid's response for the Planning Proposal PP0007/13 Warriewood development.     Please let us know if you need further information.    
 
Regards,  
 
Neel Don 
Engineer – Subtransmission Planning - Sydney  
Ausgrid     
Level 6, 570 George Street Sydney NSW 2000 AUSTRALIA �: 02 9269 2267 (Extn 32267) | �: 0457 519 104 | �: NDon@ausgrid.com.au |  
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